
  

   
 

         

    

 

  
 

  
 

 

  
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 
  

 
  

  

     
 

  
   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

    

         
         

 
  

    

 

Message Sent 11/02/2012 

Practitioner EHR Incentive Program 

New NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program 
Website! 

New NY Medicaid EHR Incentive In this Newsletter: 
Program Website! 

New NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program 
Website! The NY Medicaid EHR Incentive Program is pleased to announce the 

launch of their newly designed Web site, which goes live today, 
November 2, 2012 and is located at the same address: 
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/ Contact Details 

The new site is divided into three main sections: Program Information, 
1-877-646-5410 Healthcare Practitioners and Hospitals. The website will feature new 
emednyalert@csc.com types of rich content, such as program statistics, interactive FAQs, 

document repository and new resources based on participation years. 

If you experience any problems using the new website or if you have any 
suggestions, please contact us at meipasshelp@csc.com 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance. 

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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